
Join Us!
Interstate 5 and State Route 78 Interchange Project  
Public Workshop
On January 29th, Caltrans and 
SANDAG will hold a public workshop 
from 5-8 p.m. at the Carlsbad Senior 
Center (799 Pine Ave. Carlsbad, CA  
92008) on proposed improvements 
to the Interstate 5 (I-5)/State 
Route 78 (SR-78) Interchange. The 
informational workshop will offer an 
opportunity for the public to learn 
about the proposed project and to 
provide feedback on future project 
scenarios. 

Motorists traveling between SR-78 
and I-5 experience significant delays 
due to the lack of direct freeway-
to-freeway connections currently 
exist. These movements are currently 
handled via a traffic signal at the I-5 southbound ramps/Vista Way 
intersection, which causes significant traffic delay impacts not only on 
the freeway, but within the adjacent community. Travel demand within 
the interchange is projected to increase, which will further exacerbate 
operations. The project team will be present to discuss and answer 
questions about the project’s process and initial concepts for improving 
the interchange. 

Caltrans will initiate the formal environmental review process for the 
project later this spring. Caltrans anticipates the Draft Environmental 
Impact Report/Environmental Impact Study (EIR/EIS) to be released 
in 2018. There will be additional opportunities for the public to comment on the 
project during the EIR/EIS review process.
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•	 I-5/SR-78 Fact Sheet 
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